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This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires 
a general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided 
to students and employees in a manner that is timely and that 
may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 
 
The Millersville University Police Department has received a report 
from the Millersville Borough Police of an armed home invasion that 
took place approximately two blocks from the campus on East 
Cottage Avenue on Monday night. According to the early reports of 
the incident, two males in their late teens or early twenties entered a 
home at the above noted location and threatened the lone occupant 
with a handgun. The suspects were described as a white male, 5-8, 
140lbs., short black hair, with some facial hair, the second suspect 
was described as a black male, 5-9, 180lbs., wearing a red and gray 
hooded sweatshirt, carrying what appeared to be a silver semi-
automatic handgun. After reportedly ransacking the residence, the 
suspects fled in an unknown vehicle in an unknown direction. No 
injuries were reported from the incident. 
 
Armed home invasion is a serious crime and the Millersville Borough 
Police are seeking information from anyone who may have observed 
the suspects or a vehicle leaving the area at a high rate of speed. All 
information will be treated as confidential. The Millersville Borough 
Police can be contacted at 717.872.4657. 
 
 
Posted 10/003/07 
07-1458 


